Crystal

ILLINOIS

January 22, 2018

North Shore Study Area Resident

Dear Resident:

The City of Crystal Lake would like to invite you and your neighbors to a follow-up Open House meeting
at Crystal Lake City Hall to continue discussing flooding in your neighborhood. Questions will be
answered from the September 2017 open house and the conceptual project(s) to improve intermittent
flooding in your neighborhood will be presented. The goal of the meeting is to obtain your concurrence
and additional feedback about the conceptual project(s) prior to proceeding with a request for funding for
future engineering and construction.

The Open House for your neighborhood will be held on Thursday February 1, 2018 at 7:30 pm at
City Hall, 100 W. Woodstock Street, Crystal Lake. Your participation in this workshop will ensure that
your perspective and feedback are understood.

Residents affected by flooding in your neighborhood have received this same letter inviting them to
attend the Open House. Additional open houses are scheduled for other neighborhood flooding areas so
that adequate time and attention can be provided for each of these unique areas.

The website will be updated with any presentations and material from these meetings. You can find your
area at www.crystallake.org, click “Residents” then “Stormwater Solutions”. The website also contains
background information and identifies resources that you may find useful.

In Crystal Lake, supporting residents’ quality of life while protecting the environment, is a community
priority. Stormwater management is a cooperative endeavor between residents, neighborhood
associations, the City, and other government entities. Please take this opportunity by attending the Open
House or providing input at stormwatersolutions@crystallake.org or call (815) 356-3611 to be certain that
your perspective and feedback are given consideration in plans for neighborhood improvements.

I look forward to your participation and thank you for your time and attention to this important matter.
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Michael Magnuson, P.
Director of Public Works
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